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Annual review of Councillor:  Cllr Jim Moher] 
 
I submit the following review as activities I have participated in as a councillor 
over the Municipal Year 2010/2011. 
 
Please continue on separate sheets if required.   
 
Local ward work: 
 
As a long serving (2002 - ) Fryent Councillor, I worked closely with my 
colleagues, Cllr George Crane and Cllr Ruth Moher and have built up a network 
of community and resident contacts whose issues we take up regularly we attend 
and support most event involving residents, working with Resident’s Association 
Officers throughout the year. 
 
 
Surgeries held: 
 
Third Saturday every month at Kingsbury Library, we also do ‘walkabout’ as part  
of the Neighbourhood Working Council Scheme along with PCSO, and other 
agencies, meeting and discussing issues with residents and traders. 
 
Council meetings attended: 
 
I attended most meeting on the Council Cal ender and in addition all Executive 
and Lead Members’ (Highways Briefings at Brent House). 
 
 
Community meetings attended: 
 
I regularly attend the AGM or other meeting of Valley Drive Residents 
Association and Springfield Estate Residents Assocation.  Also meetings of 
informal groups of residents where issues arise. 
 
Work in respect of which a special responsibility allowance is paid: 
 
As Lead Member for Highways and Transportation, I work closely with the Lead 
Officer as well as the overall Environment Department Directors.  I have a lot of 
Dealings with managers on StreetCare, Parking and Chair of Highways 
Committee as well as the Public Transport Liaison Committee. 
 
Participation in outside and governing bodies: 
 
As a governor at Oliver Goldsmith Primary & Wembley High Technology College, 
I play an active role in the affairs of the school. 
 
 
Training events attended: 
17 sessions. 
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Other achievements throughout the period: 
 
In my role as Lead Member, we introduced a number of important but 
controversial initiatives (e.g. an emission – based increase in CPZ parking permit 
fees/car club); a ‘Don’t Block the Box’ campaign against vehicles blocking road 
traffic junction hatches; and a consultation on School Crossing Patrols.  All these 
need significant public communications and presentation to Council. 
 
 
Form completed on: [date] 
 
5/7/11. 


